
Dear Survey Recipient,       March 18, 2003 
 
A few weeks ago I sent a survey to you.  The survey asks you about your policy views 
over time.   
 
If you have returned the survey, thank you very much.  We appreciate your help. 
 
If you’ve not yet returned the survey, we hope you will find time to do so.  Your 
participation is valuable and much appreciated. 
 
Please note that the survey return date is revised to April 14, 2003. 
 
Thank you again. 
 
   Donna Perry 
   Assistant Dean, Administration/External Relations 
   Leavey School of Business 
   Santa Clara University 
   Ph.: 408-554-2162; email: dperry@scu.edu 
 


